
PUBLIC SAFETY

MOTION

In June of 2016, the Los Angeles Police Department entered into a lease 
agreement with BMW for 100 of their fully electric i3 vehicles. The vehicles are 
intended to be non-emergency fleet vehicles for use throughout the department as 
transportation vehicles for officers as well as for community outreach initiatives.

Over halfway through the initial lease agreement, it is important to receive an 
update from the LAPD as to the program’s successes and/or failures as well as an 
overall status report on the LAPD electric vehicle fleet.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Los Angeles Police Department be instructed 
to report back to the Public Safety Committee within 30 days with an update and a 
status report on the department’s BMW i3 electric vehicle fleet.
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